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NEWSLETTER 
11th June 2021     
The Next Fortnight for School and Nursery 
14th   Year 4 undertake their optional tables tests all week. 
17th Ice Pop sales KSII yard 
18th Leavers photographs for Y6 
21st Y6 Standon Bowers 
 Governors meeting 
 

Looking Forward 
 
Parents’ Evening 
I was planning our parents evening before sending this letter out – but it now looks possible that the roadmap is going to be 
extended for a bit. With that, it is unlikely we can have the in person meetings I had hoped for. Watch this space. 
 
Sports Day – Roadmap dependent.  
Potentially, Sports Day Week starts on the 5th July. We start at 14:00 on the main field and gates will open about 13.30. 
Parents should spread out in the area set aside for them (hopefully coned off) and should attempt to follow social distancing 
rules. Masks are not mandatory but if you wish to wear them, please feel free to do so. 
Some classes may conduct their field events on the same day. In that case the activities will be split – to your front will be the 
track events and to your back will be the field events. Chairs will be provided. 
Children from school can go straight home with parents after the event…. BUT… they will be dismissed from class. Parents 
will need to make their way to the appropriate doors. Nursery will dismiss from their door.  
We won’t be able to organise siblings to be dismissed as well I’m afraid so if you have siblings in school you will need to wait 
until home time.   
Should the roadmap be extended, we will have sports day but without an audience of parents. 
  

Y5/6 - 5th July   Y3/4 - 6th July  Y1/2 - 7th July  Nursery & R - 8th July 
 
Old hands will know that William Amory sports days bring weather that is almost – but not quite – wet, windy and dull. Parents 
may need to note, therefore, that the whole week is now likely to be a lousy drying week for laundry. 
 
 

Signposts and Information 
 
Delta Variant 
Please find attached a letter from Dr Harling (Director of Health SCC) regarding the new variant. 
 
 
As always, I will always do my best to speak to you about any concerns you may have on the day so please feel free to 
approach me, either on the playground or book an appointment if you prefer.  

 

Mr B Wilken 


